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Key Dates coming up: 
July 

Tuesday 4th—Transition Afternoon  

Wednesday 5th—Transition Day all day 

Wednesday 5th—District Athletics  

Thursday 6th—Year 6 Games  

Wednesday 12th—Years 5/6 Bikeability Course 

Thursday 13th—Years 5/6 Bikeability Course  

Thursday 13th—Bierton’s Got Talent Finals 

Thursday 13th—FOBS Disco  

Friday 14th—Years 5/6 Bikeability Course. 

Monday 17th—Year 6 School Leavers Party 

Tuesday 18th—Run to the Coppice Event  

Thursday 20th—Year 1 Colonel Custard Performance 

Friday 21st—Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

Friday 21st—School Closes at 1pm for the summer.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I cannot believe how quickly this year has gone and that this is the last whole school 

newsletter of the year. Next week you will receive your last year group newsletter and then 

the following week will be our Safeguarding Newsletter.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their incredible hard work 

throughout the year to ensure that the children at this school are provided with a wide 

range of opportunities and long lasting memories. I feel very privileged to work with such 

an incredible team who all want to ensure children and staff are given the opportunity to 

Let their Lights Shine! A massive thank you to them all!  

I would also like to thank all of the core FOBS Team and our Governing Body for all their 

support for the school over the last year. All of these roles are voluntary but are really vital. 

Thank you for giving up so much of your time over the year and for all your efforts for the 

school.  

Parents, I would like to thank you for supporting your children and attending our numerous 

open events throughout the year. We wanted to open the school back up following Covid, 

but we do promise to streamline these events a little for next year as we appreciate the 

difficulties it places on working parents. However, thank you for getting involved in events 

this year and enjoying a range of Art and Design activities with your children.  

Finally, but definitely most importantly, I would like to thank all the children. You are what 

makes Bierton School such an amazing place to attend. Your smiling faces and 

determination to succeed as well as ensuring that no day is ever the same, make everything 

worth while! Thank you.  

I hope you are all able to have a safe and enjoyable summer holidays when we get there. A 

time to rest, spend time with families and friends and reset before September. 

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  



This week, we welcomed, 7 year old sisters, Ruby and Suzy to our school community. 

They have settled in really well to their new environment. It has been an absolute 

delight to see the excitement in the children’s faces, enthusiasm and care for our two 

new members. Ruby and Suzy have received plenty of visitors throughout break and 

lunchtimes and I have also seen several parents being dragged down to say hello at the 

end of the school day. It is lovely to see everyone making them feel welcome!  

We are very honoured to have Ruby and Suzy join our community especially as Suzy is 

a TV Star! She has met Emma Bunting from the Spice Girls and been part of the Great 

British Bake Off Christmas Special a couple of years ago. Amazing!  

Ruby and Suzy will be with us for a couple of weeks and then they will return to the 

Bucks Goat Centre for the Summer. So, if any children wish to see them over the 

summer you can visit the Bucks Goat Centre as a whole family and say hello to the two 

girls. They will then return back to us in September.  



Bucks School Awards 

 

This year, Bucks County have held the first Bucks Schools Awards. There were 12 categories which anyone in the Bucks Community could nominate a 

person or group of people for an award to celebrate the positive impact that schools make to children and young people across Buckinghamshire.  

There were 150 nominations received across the 12 categories. After two rounds of judging panels, the final three nominees for each category were 

invited to attend an award ceremony at Pinewood Studios.  

 

We were over the moon to have three nominations make it to the final three across the whole of 

Bucks and be invited to the awards ceremony.   

 Unsung Hero Category—Our Nursery Team  - Mrs Tarling, Mrs Watt, Miss Croft-Mead, Miss 

Keeler and Mrs Inkley.  

 Senior Leadership Team of the year for Primary Schools—Ms Martin, Mr Gadsby and Mrs 

Bramley 

 Unsung Hero Category—Mrs Belardo  

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce that Mrs Belardo won the Unsung 

Hero Award! Congratulations!  

 

Mrs Belardo thoroughly deserves this award, she has lead on the OPAL lunchtime 

provision for the children and is constantly sourcing new pieces of equipment, 

contacting suppliers and organising the other members of the lunchtime team. In 

addition to this, she has also supported the school in sports day and also runs a 

weekly tennis club after school which the children thoroughly enjoy! Mrs Belardo 

is an incredible lady who has had such a huge impact on the children’s experienc-

es here at Bierton and we are super proud of her for winning this award! It is 

very well deserved!   















Art Exhibition 

The Bierton Art exhibition was a resounding success, with children from nursery to year six, showcasing their unique artistic  

talents!  The children's paintings covered a variety of themes around flowers and hedgerows inspired by the British artist 

Ann Blockley.  The work for the exhibition encouraged the children to use skills they had already learnt from their art lesso ns 

and apply them in a different way. 

The event was enjoyed by all pupils and staff who had the opportunity to visit the gallery in the afternoon.  The reaction on  

the children’s faces when they saw their framed artwork was magical and the fact that they were keen to find other friends 

or siblings’ artwork in different year groups. 

In the afternoon we also had four brilliant children from year 5, Sienna, Millie, Kavinuyan and Jack, who helped guide 

children to their artwork and answer any questions they had about the gallery.   

After school the children had a great time  proudly showing their artwork to their parents, with many parents saying how 

much they enjoyed their visit.  We sold an impressive 170 pieces of art, so a huge thank you for supporting this event and 

helping raise funds for the school. 

‘I like this one it’s like a 

rainbow.’  Arthur from 

Nursery 

‘I wanted to create something 

abstract.’  Scarlett from 

Sycamore 

‘I’ve helped lots of people 

today!’ Millie (Art Guide) 



‘I have enjoyed looking at 

peoples artwork and seeing 

how creative they all were.’ 

Kavinuyan (Art Guide) 

‘I’m really enjoying this!  I 

like all the lovely textures.’ 

Riley from Cedar 

‘I love all the lovely birds and 

flowers.’ Ollie from Birch 

‘I like all the different 

colours.’ Leo from Ash 




